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          28th September, 2012

Secretary, 
Medical Council of India,

Phase-1, Pocket-14,

Sector-8 Dwarka,

New Delhi-110077

The Delhi Medical Council examined a complaint of Shri M. Nasrullah Khan, r/o, 27, A.H.M.S. Complex, Cubbonpet Main Road, Bangalore-56002, Karnataka, alleging professional misconduct on the part of the doctors of Fortis Hospital, Bannerghatta Road, Bangalore, Karnataka.   A copy of the complaint alongwith annexures attached therewith are enclosed herewith. 
On perusal of the complaint and documents submitted therewith, the Delhi Medical Council observed that none of the doctors against whom complaint is made are registered with the Delhi Medial Council except Dr. Srinivas J.V., who was registered with the Delhi Medical Council under registration No. 7614 dated 16th October, 2010 but his name from the State Medical Register of Delhi Medical Council has been removed on account of non-renewal of registration, hence, this matter is being referred to you for appropriate action.

(Dr. Girish Tyagi)

 
Secretary
Copy to :  Shri M. Nasrullah Khan,  r/o, 27,  A.H.M.S. Complex,  Cubbonpet  Main  Road,  Bangalore-56002, Karnataka-for information. 
